
It’s important that we all take steps 
to protect people who have severe 
allergic reactions to some foods,  
like nuts.

Nut products are not served  
in school meals.

Our school recommends that 
students and families only 
bring nut-free food for school 
lunches and snacks.

WE ARE AN ALLERGY  
AWARE SCHOOL


